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Christmas – New Year Deliveries 
 
Delivery arrangements over the next few weeks are looking 
mighty complicated, so I hope I can provide the information 
you need. 
 

• Monday 17th –Friday 21st December; standard country 
and metro runs. 

• Monday 24th December, Christmas Eve.  Metro run, 
first in, best dressed. 
To my knowledge, no horticultural freight companies 
will be operating through the Christmas week.  I am 
afraid we will not be able to deliver outside metro 
Melbourne. 
Thursday 27th & Friday 28th December.  Metro runs. 

• Monday 31st December, New Year’s Eve.  Metro run, 
first in, best dressed. 
Wednesday 2nd January.  Metro Deliveries.  Orders by 
1.00pm Monday 31st Dec. please. 
Thursday 3rd January.  Metro deliveries, Van Berkel 
will pick up Country Victoria deliveries on Thursday for 
delivery Friday, 4th January.  Please note David Ellis 
will not be delivering at all this week. 
Friday 4th January.  Metro & VB’s Country deliveries. 

• Monday 7th –Friday 11th January, back to normal 
program.  South Australian and NSW customers 
please note that while David Ellis will be delivering 
this week, he is not available next week 14th-18th 
January. 

 
Have a safe and happy Christmas.  All the best for a 
prosperous New Year. 
Kaye, Rob, Peter, Deb, Greg, Di and all the team at 
Scotsburn. 


